
 

"June is the pearl of summer, shining with warmth and joy." - L.M. Montgomery

Here is our Why!
We received this testimonial from a center we delivered flowers to:

"... I wanted to say thank you all for all the time and work that you put forth to brighten the day for others. I have
had chemo, surgery, radiation followed by another last round of nearly 15 chemo treatments for the past 1.5 years

and you all will never know how much I truly enjoyed seeing these flowers scattered around the facility. Your
surprise delivery last week really touched a lot of us here at the center and I just wanted to share our experience.

So, thank you for all that you do. I hope to be able to donate sometime in the future when I once again get to
experience the brighter days when my treatments are over and hopefully in my rear-view mirror. I want to be

able to pay it forward and brighten someone else's day as you did mine.

Best of Asheville
VOTE for RAF-AVL

We have been nominated in the Asheville Media
Group "Best of Asheville" contest.

Voting for Best of Asheville is now live!
Please vote once per day EVERY day,

Voting is open now through July 5th at 5:00pm.

Category = services. Services = Nonprofit
Organization

Please vote and share.

Click here to vote: Best of Asheville

Seeking Volunteers

Can you help deliver Happiness?
Do you know someone who can?

Please consider volunteering with us.
Seeking volunteers to help with:

Bouquet Arranging
Floral Pick up & Deliveries
Events/Fundraising

Please visit: RAF-AVL
click on the Volunteer tab for more information.

https://bestofavl.com/
https://rafasheville.org/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=charityproud&nav=f113c99b-9ebf-4740-95d3-e2c503843aee


We deliver Happiness, one bouquet at a time.

Approaching the 2024 halfway mark. we have delivered over 1,300 bouquets.

This unexpected surprise is delivered to patients of hospitals, nursing centers, veterans’ centers
and assistant living facilities in Buncombe and Henderson counties.

If you have an organization that would enjoy a delivery, please contact info@rafasheville.org

A huge thank you to Katherine Morosoni - Edward Jones - for hosting a wonderful thank
you tea for Random Acts of Flowers-Asheville.

We are lucky to be in the company of such fantastic supporters of RAF-AVL.

SAVE THE DATE!

Family Fun Day - Fireside Golf, Hendersonville
Saturday, September 21st 12:00-3:00

Follow us on Social Media for more details.



Please take a moment and like, share our Facebook and Instagram pages. Each week
we post fun facts, upcoming events and volunteer opportunities.

  

 

Bloom, Grow,
Give

Help us Grow and Bloom so we can give back to our WNC community. 
Random Acts of Flowers-Asheville is a 501(c)3 charitable organization. 
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random acts of flowers | P.O. Box 1802 | Skyland, NC 28776 US
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https://www.facebook.com/RAFasheville
https://www.instagram.com/rafasheville?igsh=MWttOHRpa3VuODRqZw==
https://rafasheville.org/
https://www.facebook.com/RAFasheville
https://www.instagram.com/rafasheville?igsh=MWttOHRpa3VuODRqZw==
https://rafasheville.org/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
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